
Vision Plan 
MOBILITY FORUM

THURSDAY, JULY 10
6:00PM TO 8:00PM

PICO RIVERA SENIOR CENTER
9200 MINES AVENUE

PICO RIVERA, CA

COME AND SHARE YOUR IDEAS!

C O M P L E T E  C O R R I D O R

PLEASE RSVP ON OUR SITE:

bit.ly/RoseWoodForum

TRANSIT
SERVICE

ACTIVE
TRANSPORTATION

TRANSIT-ORIENTED
DEVELOPMENT



SHARE YOUR PRIORITIES FOR BETTER MOBILITY, 
SAFER STREETS, AND COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT

Rosemead/Lakewood Blvd is a 28-mile route connecting the 
mountains to the ocean. It is often used as an alternative to 

the I-605, which leads to congestion and safety issues on local 
streets. The Vision Plan seeks to improve safety for vulnerable 

road users, enhance regional mobility, promote climate 
resilience, and support community development. This project 

focuses on the southern segment of the corridor between 
Pico Rivera and Long Beach. 

For additional questions and information contact Javier Hernandez, 
Director of Innovation & Communications at jhernandez@pico-rivera.org

Help shape the RoseWood Corridor!

Visit our website for more information

Your input will help guide the future 
development of RoseWood Corridor!

https://rosewoodcorridor.com

LEARN MORE ABOUT THE PROJECT


